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Partner Max Swetman recognized among the 2022 Biz 
New Orleans "Executives of the Year"

January 10, 2022

MG+M is pleased to announce that Partner Max Swetman has been recognized among the Biz New Orleans 
“Executives of the Year.”

The feature noted that Swetman is one of the few attorneys in the country with a master's in public health in 
epidemiology, so when the pandemic hit, “he was uniquely positioned to not only keep his firm at the forefront but 
was also able to help new and existing clients – some of whom employ more than 100,000 people – to manage the 
threat too.”

We congratulate Max on this well-deserved recognition.
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